
CARSON VALLEY WOMEN’S GOLF CLUB BOARD MEETING  

            March 20, 2019 

 

Present:  Priscilla Kramer  Sue Eropkin 

    Rhonda McClelland Leslie Nixon 

    Kathy Belvel   Vicki Devore 

Virginia Irlikis  Gwynn Guiette 

Meeting called to order at 9:59 a.m. by President Priscilla Kramer. 

Reminder of the rules clinic that will be held March 27th at 4:00 p.m. at Carson 
Valley Golf Course. 

Discussion on the eclectic payout.    It was decided that we will pay out 2 places in 
gross and 2 places in net.  No flights.  The payouts will be 30%  for first place and 
20% for second place. Every game that is postable is part of the eclectic 
tournament.  Kathy will put an “e” next to the eligible games (the calendar of 
games is on our webpage).   

Sandy Trainer emailed Priscilla with suggestions for the new season.  She would 
like the schedule of games handed out to each member and a copy of the 
schedule placed in the chip-in and closest to the pin books.  Also, she would like 
to remind everyone that there are 2 ways to sign up to play golf- Golf Genius and 
calling the Pro Shop.  The deadline to sign up is Monday noon prior to the game 
on Tuesday.  Beau stated that the Pro Shop will send out an e-vite to the ladies 
once the scores have been posted. There was discussion about how the monies 
for chip-ins and KP’s are handed out.  A suggestion was made to hand the monies 
to the Pro Shop and put it on the winner’s account.  Priscilla will talk to 
Beau/Monya about that. 

Sue stated that she has gone onto the NNGA website to check on HSTP (High 
Sierra Team Play) information.  There is nothing new on the website.  Sue will be 



sending out a welcome email to the ladies that have signed up for HSTP.  *to 
qualify for HSTP, you must play from the white tees on the day of qualification* 

This year, the Skunk award will continue to be awarded.  Additionally, there will 
be a Daisy award.  The Daisy award will be presented to an individual at the 
monthly meeting by Priscilla.  Priscilla will determine who the recipient is- it could 
be for sportsmanship, trick shot, great shot, etc. 

Priscilla suggested that the 18 hole ladies who will play with the G9’s bring an 
appetizer for the G9 wine time.  Priscilla will check with Monya to see if that is OK.  

Priscilla asked that everyone list what their position entails.  The position 
description is on the website.  Board/committee members should check what is 
written on the website and update/correct it if needed. 

Motion to adjourn by Leslie.  2nd by Vicki.  Meeting adjourned at 11:29 a.m. 

 

Virginia Irlikis  

 


